
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
NANCY BATES TRIO COMING 
TO MURRABIT 
Creative Gannawarra, in conjunction with 
The Ladies of Murrabit Art and Culture 
Group, are pleased to be bringing the 
Nancy Bates Trio to the Murrabit Hall on 
Sunday, 21 May. 
Featuring Nancy Bates, Lainie Jamieson 
and Flik Freeman, an afternoon of activities 
and performances will occur to celebrate 
Mother’s Day and National Reconciliation 
Week. These include a song writing 
workshop with Nancy Bates from 12.30pm-
2pm, a performance from local group 
Typien Kwe, the performance from the 
Nancy Bates Trio and afternoon tea 
provided by The Ladies of Murrabit Art and 
Culture Group. 
For more information and tickets, please 
visit www.trybooking.com/CHNWG  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANIMAL REGISTRATION 
RENEWALS DISTRIBUTED 
Cat and dog owners are reminded that 
annual animal registration renewal 
payments are due by 5pm Monday, 8 May. 
Payment can be made in person at 
Council’s Customer Service Centres, by 
cheque or money order mailed to 
Council, over the phone by phoning (03) 
5450 9333 or online via BPAY. A separate 
BPAY payment is required per animal. 
 

CONNECTING GANNAWARRA 
Thank you to all residents who participated 
in the first stage of the Connecting 
Gannawarra project during March and 
April. 
All feedback provided via community 
meetings and surveys received is currently 
being collated, with the project’s 
facilitators to hold meetings with 
participating communities during May and 
June to check that community priorities 
that have been identified align with each 
communities’ expectations. 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ConnectingGannawarra 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Council would like to hear 
from you regarding our 
2023/2024 Proposed 
Budget, which will 
help guide our  
recovery from the  
October-December  
2022 floods and continue to provide 
key services our residents rely on. To 
learn more about the 2023/2024 
Proposed Budget, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/budget  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham  
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 3 MAY 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE: Bookings for Council 
immunisation sessions are essential, 
which can be made by phoning 
(03) 5450 9333.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will 
be held on Wednesday, 17 May 2023 
at the Kerang Senior Citizens Centre, 
starting at 10am. Interested 
members of the public are welcome 
to attend. 
A recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no 
later than 24 hours after this 
meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to 
Council for consideration during 
Question Time by completing a form 
at www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime 
by 8.30am the day before each 
meeting. 
 
EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Early Childhood Educator 

(Kerang) – Permanent part-time 
• Community Care Workers - 

Casual 
• Aquatic Operations Officer – 

Permanent full-time 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 
SIGN UP FOR COUNCIL NEWS 
Would you like the latest news from 
Council delivered to your inbox? 
If so, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/news  
and click on the “Sign up for the 
latest news by email” link. 
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